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The Bureau of Indian Affairs has announced the appointment of Norman L. Tippeconnic as
Superintendent of the San Carlos Indian Agency, Arizona. His appointment is effective August 28.

Tippeconnic, a Comanche, has been Superintendent of the Hoopa Agency in California since 1971.

Tippeconnic, 44, attended Oklahoma State University. He came to work for the BIA in 1959 at Gallup,
New Mexico. He was the Supply Management Officer at the Bureau's Data Center in Albuquerque
before taking the Hoopa job.
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